Katherine Douglas ? H\O\ ( CO/MH@(/[:]L K\_/_,

From: Marian Baker <mariantbaker13@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, January 16, 2025 8:59 AM

To: sbcob

Subject: Support of amendments to install carbon scrubbers

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Carpinteria is one of my favorite beach towns to visit- let's keep it that way. | am in support of the Board of
Supervisors is amendments that will require all cannabis grows in the area to install mandatory carbon
scrubbers, marking a major advancement in our community's approach to cannabis odor management.

Thank you for your support,
Marian Baker
Santa Barbara County resident



